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For Immediate Release – June 15, 2018 

 

On June 10, 2018, the Oneida County Sheriff’s Office received a call reporting a sexual assault 

that occurred in the Town of Pelican.  Initial information was that a male subject entered into the 

residence, physically and sexually assaulted the elderly female occupant. 

Oneida County Sheriff’s Detectives are working diligently to identify a suspect.  If anyone has 

information related to this crime, please contact the Oneida County Sheriff’s Office.  There is no 

further information available at this time.  Any questions should be directed to Chief Deputy Dan 

Hess (715) 361-5100. 
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